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DIVISION ADVISORY 
No.________ s.2025 
 
 
To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
 Education Program Supervisors 
 Public Schools District Supervisors 
 Elementary Junior and Senior High School Principals 
 All Others Concerned 
 
 
 This Office informs all concerned that the Onboarding and Orientation 

Program for Administrative Officers II, Project Development Officers, and 

Administrative Assistants originally scheduled on August 26-27, 2025 is hereby 

rescheduled to September 8-9, 2025. 

 

The activity will be held at Sibul Nature Resort, Dominican Hills, Gabon, 
Abucay, Bataan. 
 

For guidance and reference. 
 
 
 
 
 
         
      CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V 
             Schools Division Superintendent 
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